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[EXTERNAL] Electronic 60-day O&G Notice to OCC PUD

Davis, C. Eric <cedavis@phillipsmurrah.com>
Tue 7/26/2022 11:50 AM

To: OCC PUD Energy <PUDEnergy@occ.ok.gov>

Cc: Roth, Jim A. <jaroth@phillipsmurrah.com>;Lindsey Pever
<lindsey@anewenergylaw.com>;niles@anewenergylaw.com <niles@anewenergylaw.com>

Dear Mr. Argenbright,

Please accept this electronic notice that the Great Prairie Wind Energy Center commenced its 60-day notice as
required by 17 O.S. § 160.21(F). Great Prairie Wind affirms that all required notices and notifications have been
properly provided, and a list of the recipients of all required notices and notifications shall be retained by the
wind energy developer and made available to PUD upon request. Thank you.

Regards,
Eric Davis

C. Eric Davis
Attorney
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Disclaimer: The email communication and the documents accompanying this email communication contain information from the
law firm of Phillips Murrah P.C., which communication and documents are intended to be for the use of the individual or entity
named on this fransmission email only and which may be confidential, privileged or attorney work product. If you are not the
infended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this email information is strictly
prohibited. If you received this email in error, please notify us immediately by email or telephone at 405-235-4100 and delete this
email and any attachments.
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